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Ride Report  
                             By: Alan Stork  

Saturday 22 February, 2025                            Kingston Swap Meet 

Attendees: Rob T - 1996 Kawasaki ZR750 Zephyr (Lead), Darren H - 1998 Yamaha XTZ660,  
Joanne H  - Royal Enfield, Allan E - 1975 BMW R75/6, Bohdan K - 1984 Honda CBX750F,  
Mark R - Harley-Davidson Night Train (FXSTB), David and Belinda E – Husqvarna Norden 901, 
Alan Stork - 1984 Honda VF400F 

The day dawned warm and sunny as predicted. The ride in to the Shell servo was very  
pleasant for me, the only issue was fear of kangaroos crossing my path as I was not able to see 
very well as I was riding into the sun. 
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The plan was to attend the Kingston swap meet, which is a Saturday event and knowing that 

it’s not a great idea to arrive too late at swaps, we opted for an early start. It was pleasing that 

even with the change of day and early arrival and departure times, nine happy souls came 

along for the ride, with Mark R coming the greatest distance. 

The ride to Kingston was fairly straight forward. Our route took us past Stocklands, on to Gillies 

Road, then turning off to Creswick at Bald Hills, then onto the A300 towards Daylesford. 

The swap attracted a large crowd, much more than last year I thought. There were a number 
of very nice cars on display and many sellers present.  

I noticed quite a few sellers using their Club Permit vehicles for commercial use, which is 
against the regulations. Whilst I don’t have much of an issue with this, I raise it out of concern 
about it jeopardizing the future of the scheme.  
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Upon arrival, the group pretty much went their own way, some leaving early to fill in the rest of 

their Saturday. As I mentioned, lots of sellers, a bit too much bric-a-brac and imported hardware 

for my liking. I didn’t find anything that I had to have. 

After we had had enough, the remaining four riders decided to go into Creswick for a bowl of 

chips and a drink. We ended up at the American Hotel. 

A great day out. Thanks to all who came along and braved the heat. Apologies to those who I 
didn’t see again after arrival at Kingston, hopefully you enjoyed the day too. 
Details of our next Combined Run are on the next page. The forecast is for fine weather. 
See you then. 
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Our March Combined Run has been moved forward a week due to the Labour Day  

long weekend falling on the second Sunday. 
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Next Motorcycle Only Ride will be on  

Sunday 30 March, 2025 

Details to be provided closer to the date 
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